
 

 

What is an IHPN network? 

A network consists of a group of practitioners 

who voluntarily meet to discuss multimorbidity 

in the context of their local community. 

Participants often include a range of allied 

health practitioners, GPs, nurses, pharmacists, 

and any other practitioner who works with 

people living with mutimorbid conditions. 

What happens at a meeting? 

Network meetings can take many forms, from 

a guest speaker presentation, discussion of a 

case study and expert-led Q & A sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Benefits of participating  

Primary care practitioners who work with 

people living with multimorbid conditions can 

benefit by: 

 free professional development which 

addresses long-term, proactive 

management of multiple conditions 

 participating in meeting activities that 

meet self-reporting requirements for 

CPD 

 receiving a certificate of attendance 

after each meeting 

 increasing their awareness of other 

health professionals disciplines and 

expertise 

 developing practitioner relations, thus 

improving referral pathways. 

 

Benefit from building stronger relationships, improving referral pathways, 

sharing experiences and engaging in peer support by joining the Adelaide 
Interdisciplinary Health Practitioner Network (IHPN). 

IHPN Interdisciplinary Health 

Practitioner Network  

IHPN brings together practitioners 

to support collaboration in primary 

care and build referral pathways, 

ultimately improving patient 

outcomes of people living with 

multimorbid conditions. 

Come along, have a bite to eat and 

meet other practitioners in your 

local area. 

The Adelaide IHPN is 
supported and coordinated 
by the Adelaide PHN 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mental Health and Physical Health: Fundamentally Connected - Wednesday 5 July 2017 
 

Topic: A panel of representatives from the Dietitians Association of Australia, Exercise & Sports 

Science Australia and the Australian Psychological Society will discuss their recently released 
joint statement on Addressing the Physical Health of People with Mental Illness.  

 
Join the discussion on what is currently happening for professionals in this space and how this 
connects with others in primary care to build better networks and support the physical health 

needs of people with mental illness. 
 

Date: Wednesday 5th July 2017 
 

Time: 6.30 pm - 8.30pm  

Please join us for dinner and networking from 6:00 pm 
 

Venue: Education Development Centre 4 Milner Street Hindmarsh 
 

RSVP: Please register for this meeting by completing and returning the form below to 

networks@ahpa.com.au or fax it to 03 9639 8936 
 

Full name  

Email address  

Contact phone  

Suburb  

Postcode  

Profession  

Network Adelaide IHPN 

  

                                             
Feel free to forward this form to any colleagues who may be interested in joining the network 

 

Want more information? Contact IHPN on 1800 209 031 or visit www.ihpn.org.au 
 

            

YOUR DETAILS 

Interdisciplinary Health Practitioner Network 
project is developed and managed by 
Allied Health Professions Australia (AHPA) and 
Mental Health Professionals’ Network (MHPN). 

 

mailto:networks@ahpa.com.au
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